
BEETON ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION  

Box 309, Beeton, Ontario   

L0G 1A0   

To: Nottawasaga Detachment OPP  

Alliston, Ontario   

Date: June 1, 2025  

This letter is to confirm that ​ ​ ​ is a Volunteer for  the Beeton 
Athletic Association for the 2025-2026 season. As part of their volunteer 
role, they will be providing ice hockey instruction,  training and coaching to 
participants aged 3-17. Based on their position, the individual could be in 
direct contact as with vulnerable persons  during games and practices.  ​
​
As such, we require this individual to obtain a Vulnerable Sector Check 
(VSC).  We respectfully request that the Ontario Provincial Police process 
this VSC at no cost, as it is being requested for volunteer purposes only. ​
​
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact us directly.​
​
Yours Truly,   

Mark Shaw  
Mark Shaw,  ​
President, Beeton Athletic Association ​
416 888 1655 ​
president@beetonstingers.com 


